
CORPORATION OF THE 

TOWNSHIP OF HUDSON 
903303 Hanbury Rd. 

New Liskeard, ON POJ 1PO 
Tel: 705-647-5439 Fax: 705-647-6373 

Email: admin@hudson.ca 

January 8, 2021 

The Town of Kingsville Ontario 
Sandra Kitchen 
Deputy Clerk-Council Services 
2021 Division Road North, 
Kingsville , ON 
N9Y 2Y9 

E-mail: skitchen@kingsville.ca 

Ms. Kitchen: 

Your letter dated December 21 51, 2020 was received by Hudson Township Council at their 
meeting of January 6th

, 2021 and the following resolution was passed: 

Resolution No. 2021-007 

That we, the Council of the Township of Hudson do hereby, support the Town of Kingsville's 
resolution 704-2020 requesting the Premier of Ontario, Doug Ford, as well as the Ontario 
cabinet and Health officials, to protect the health of Ontarians and their small businesses by 
allowing them to remain open to in-store sales and service with limited capacity and increased 
safety measures; and 

That a copy of this resolution be forwarded to the Town of Kingsvil le. 
"CARRIED" 

Yours tru ly, 

surer 
owns Ip of Hudson 
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